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Term 4 Week  7 29 November 2024

S O A R I N G  T O  E X C E L L E N C E

Up Coming Events - Term 4, 2024
25 November-6
December
2 December
3 December
4 December
5 December

9 December
11 December
12 December
16 December
17 December
18 December

Swim Scheme

Celebration of Learning Assembly
Year 6 Orientation Day Warrawong High School
P-2 Transition Morning
Gold Award Assembly (1:30pm)
P& C Meeting 5:15pm
Year 6 Fun Day- Jamberoo Recreation Park
Mobile Eyes Vision Testing
Preschool Graduation -Indigo & Aegean
Preschool Graduation - Violet & Magenta
Year 6 Graduation
Talent Quest & Karols
Student v’s Staff Cricket
P&C Movie Day 12pm

18 December Last Day for Students 



Principal’s Message:
Celebrating Talent and Creativity in the HPAG Extend Program
In Week 6, 207 students from across the Illawarra proudly graduated from the 26-week High
Potential and Academically Gifted (HPAG) Extend program. Throughout the program, students
delved into fascinating topics like the origin of the universe, chemistry, algebra, ancient
civilisations, and Shakespearean drama. They embraced hands-on challenges, puzzling problem
solving and faced questions we still don’t know the answers to.

At the End-of-Year Curiosity and Creativity Expo, students wowed Principals, teachers, parents,
and guests with their incredible Personal Inquiry Projects. From animations, board games, and film
trailers to culinary creations and scientific experiments, the creativity on display was nothing short
of inspiring. Guests were also treated to spoken word performances where students shared their
authentic voices on topics they’re passionate about.

A big thank you to the host schools, Principals, and everyone who supported this enriching
experience. Congratulations to our amazing Year 5 representatives Brody and Daniel for their hard
work, growth, and success in this challenging and enriching program. 

This term in craft club students have been learning how versatile yarn can be. Students have been
busy creating Pom Pom's. They have learned to be patient and persistent as it is a long process but
worth the end result. 

Sewing Club News:



Class News: Tuscany

In Tuscany we have been fortunate enough to participate in the Readercise program with the PCYC
at Lake Illawarra. Each Wednesday, students have engaged in various activities along with reading.
This term, Tuscany have been focusing on the unit "Please can I visit". The class has been learning
about various countries and writing letters to persuade their families to take them to visit these
locations or places within Australia.



Class News: Tuscany continued..



Laura, Kashi, Addy, Lexi, Bailey V,
Marlie, Bentley, Darcy & Hazel

Happy Birthday to the below students who
have celebrated their birthday over the last few

weeks!!

We like to celebrate birthday’s here at KPS &
would like to remind you that the canteen has
special “Birthday Buckets” available to purchase.  
Please refrain from bringing in cakes/muffins or
lolly bags for your child’s class.

$20 each 

-Ice Blocks for the entire class
-Special Birthday badge for your child

-Pre Orders Only



Fully Bulk-Billed Mobile optometry 

Please fill 
guardian-consent

in the consent 
or scan 

the QR code above. 

! 
Vision opens access to education. 

Eye coordination and eye focusing disorders can cause struggles with reading despite learning intervention. 

Children do not know how they are meant to see the world, so they may not complain. 

They may show us that they have a problem through behaviour changes and poor school performance. 

We offer full comprehensive eye examinations whilst school screenings may miss developmental visual issues 
such as eye coordination, tracking and focusing. 
Does your child: 

• get 
• not complete 

easily distracted 
homework Please scan this QR code 

To access the consent form • loses 
• rub their 

place while reading 
eyes 

• blink excessively 
they • says that do not like reading 

We can help optimise the visual skills to promote learning. 
For further information please call or email Andrea Eliastam info@mobileyes.com.au | 0424 097 559.

https://www.mobileyes.com.au/parent-

MobilEyes Optometry comes to you

form found at 



Why is Buddee "school safe"?
With no-nut policies in schools all around
Australia, parents are asked to avoid nut based
spreads being taken to school. So Buddee is a
delicious nut free alternative that children can
safely take to school.



OPPORTUNITY CLASSES AND SELECTIVE HIGH SCHOOLS - FOR ENTRY IN 2026

Please note, the application timeline has changed for Selective High Schools and
Opportunity Classes. For both settings, applications are open from Thursday 7
November 2024 to Friday 21 February 2025. 

Parents and carers of students eligible for opportunity class entry in 2026 will apply
when their children are in Year 3 when applications open in 2024 and going into Year 4
in 2025. 

Parents and carers of students eligible for selective high school entry in 2026 will
apply when their children are in Year 5 when applications open in 2024 and going into
Year 6 in 2025. 

For more information, please visit the website:-
https://education.nsw.gov.au/schooling/parents-and-carers/choosing-a-school-
setting/selective-high-schools.html






